
OXFAM 

INVITATION TO TENDER 

TENDER REFERENCE:    TD 17 -0142- ABV – NG 

TENDER TITLE:  PROCUREMENT OF NPK FERTILIZERS 20:10:10 AND 

CYPERMARTHRIN 10 EC LIQUID INSECTICIDES 

DATE:                           1/11/2017 

Dear Sirs, 

Oxfam is a registered international Non-Governmental Organization. It is a member of Qxfam 

International, an international confederation of 19 organizations working together in more 

than 90 countries with partners and other allies around the world. Oxfam focuses its activities 

on providing a comprehensive response to poverty, working cohesively in the four areas that 

constitute is identity: development cooperation, humanitarian action, faire trade, social 

mobilization, campaigns and education for global citizenship. 

OXFAM with funding support from the European Union and the National Planning 

Commission (NPC) as the Contracting Authority, are collaborating in the implementation of a 

four year project on the Improving the Fuel Wood Balance (FuWoBa) in 7 LGAs of Mashi, 

Dutsi, Mai’Adua, Daura, Zango, Sandamu and Baure; in Katsina State. The project is aimed 

at sustainably improving the fuel wood demand through dissemination and use of fire wood 

efficient stoves. The project is implemented directly by a Project Management Unit (PMU) 

situated in Katsina, Katsina State 

The PMU is conducting a tender process and invite your submission of a tender to provide 

the Project, within their requirements for NPK 20-10-10 fertilizers and Cypermarthrin 10EC 

Liquid Insecticides as per the condition detailed in the Tender Dossier 

The tender Dossier can be collected at Oxfam office located at 11, Ganges Street, off Alvan 

Ikoku Way- Maitama- Abuja, or in Katsina at Plot 158 Funtua Close, off Bayajidda Road, 

GRA, Katsina State 

It can be issued to you through email on request 

Requests for clarification may be submitted by email to nasir.nuhu@oxfamnovib.nl or visit 

any of the office address above until 20th November 2017 by 5pm 



Oxfam does not bind itself to award the tender to the lowest offer and reserves the right to 

accept the whole or part of the tender 

We look forward to receiving a tender from you and thank you for your interest in working with 

us. 

Yours Sincerely 

Oxfam supply and logistics team Nigeria 

 


